
                               

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Terra Nova Engineering, Inc. 

721 S. 23rd Street 

Colorado Springs, CO 80904 

 

October 4, 2024 

 

Keith Curtis 

Regional Floodplain  

Via Email 

 

RE: Waterbury CLOMR 

 

Dear Keith: 

 

For the Waterbury Filing No. 1 Final Plat, we are required to submit a CLOMR submittal 

for Haegler Ranch Tributary No. 2. We respectfully request that this be submitted with our 

next submittal as some of the engineering review comments from the county review staff 

may impact the CLOMR modeling. 

 

Thank you for your consideration on this matter. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

        

Terra Nova Engineering, Inc. 

 

L Ducett 

        

L Ducett, P.E. 

President       

 


